Christmas Lighting Contest and Scavenger Hunt

(December 14th -18th)
Virtual maps can be found on our Website www.echobay.ca, they will be shared on Facebook
and a hard copy can be picked up at the Municipal
Choicedé award for the lighting contest. To cast vy
of your favorite decorated house. If you find a house while you are out and about that is not on
the map you can still submit them as your favorite as they must have been too shy to enter.
Dondét forget to al so send in the correct phrase
draw for the Holiday Gift basket.
tdaynard@ontera.net
705-248-1166 Sportsplex
705-297-4024 Trishads Cel l
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Public Skating

Monday, December 28, 2020 from 5-TPM

Tuesday, December 29, 2020 from 2-3PM (Adult’s ONLY)
Wednesday, December 30, 2020 from 4-GPM

Saturday, January 2, 2020 from 11-1PM

Sunday, January 32, 2021 from 4-5:30PM

Due to Covid19 we are only permitting 25 skaters at a time. When entering the Sportsplex you must wear
a facemask and are required to sign in. Facemasks are not required while skating but are recommended.
Zero horseplay will be tolerated.

If you are not feeling well or have any symptoms of Covid19 PLEASE do not come to the Sportsplex

Sporxtsplex Holiday Hours

The Sportsplex will be closed
Christmas Eve, Christmas Day, Boxing Day and New Year’s Day.
In order to prepare a Holiday schedule for the Sportsplex staff, ALL ice rentals between
December 27, 2020 and Monday, January 4, 2020 MIUST be scheduled by
Monday, December 21, 2020.
Online booking between these periods will NOT be possible

to thank our community for working
so hard to help keep us all safe! From
our homes to yours Merry Christmas
and we wish you a happy and healthy
New Year as we welcome 2021!
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